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Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Re: Zephyr Minerals application for Modification of Claim - Section 13, Fremont
County 
1 message

Pablo1960 <pablo1960@yahoo.com> Mon, Dec 10, 2018 at 3:49 PM
To: "tim.cazier@state.co.us" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Mr. Cazier,
 
 I would like to suggest that no road come within 200 feet of any existing recreational 
trail.
 
Outdoor recreation contributes more than $62 billion to the Colorado economy.  Fremont County and Canon
City have been diligently working to expand the local trail systems to attract mountain bikers, hikers and
equestrians.  After years of investment, in dollars and sweat equity, Canon City has finally achieved the
volume of trails needed to attract out of town users for weekend use. Any loss of trails (especially the highly
popular, non-technical/accessible, and beautiful Section 13 trails) would jeopardize these tourist dollars and
negatively impact the Canon City economy. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Paul Cording
2115 Austrian Way
Colorado Springs, CO 80919
 
Pablo1960@yahoo.com    
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